
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

Colin Neate owns a vineyard on the side of the Mount Camel Range. 
When he noticed erosion occurring in the gullies, he decided to ‘kill 
two birds with one stone’. By hand-planting native shrubs in his 
gullies on the range, he has been able to stop the erosion and create 
habitat for small insect-eating birds. Colin’s other aim was to attract 
birds of prey to scare away the fruit-eating birds. 

Erosion control in the Mount Camel Range using native vegetation. 

Come along and hear how a farmer 
from Cornella has planted native 
vegetation to reduce the hillside 
erosion on the Mount Camel Range 
adjacent to his vineyard. 

 

Date: Thursday 1st April 2021 

 

Where: Toolleen Victoria. 

Details of where we will meet will be 
sent via email prior to the event. 
 

Time: 1pm – 2.00pm 

 

Registration is mandatory for this 
workshop due to COVID restrictions. 
Attendance will be limited to 20 
people. 

If you are unwell, awaiting results of 
a COVID test or have been in a 

hotspot, please do not attend this 
event. 

 
To attend the event click on this link 
to register for this workshop. 
Or contact Karen on 
0409 955 396 or email 
karenb@gbcma.vic.gov.au  

 
Please bring sturdy walking shoes, a 
drink and hat. 

 
 
 
 

This project is supported by the Goulburn Broken CMA 
through funding from the Australian Government’s 
National Landcare Program. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdRM17pfRFkOx0e8t6IS6AJYuNCQHj48kud1rL8UITqVHM_xA/viewform?usp=sf_link
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